Memo: OhioMHAS Licensure and Certification Updates

Date: March 12th, 2020

OhioMHAS Licensure and Certification

The Ohio Department of Mental Health and Addiction Service's Licensure and Certification department has sent out a memo regarding training, findings, and licensure. (click here)

The timeline for all required training and plan of corrections may be extended by your surveyor to be completed by July 1st, 2020. This will allow home operators to focus on their residents during this critical time and not be worried about not completing their training due to cancelations.

If you have questions regarding this information, we urge you to contact your surveyor or surveyor supervisor for clarification.

As always, the Ohio Department of Mental Health and Addiction Service has created an e-mail box for questions specifically regarding COVID-19 and mental health: **COVID19BH@mha.ohio.gov.** This mailbox is monitored frequently. You may also get the latest information and updates on COVID-19 by following this link: https://coronavirus.ohio.gov.

Terry L. Russell

Trung & Vermel